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TO THE UNITED NATIONS WELEEYT
NEW YORK RIS
02 May 2023

Excellency,

As part of Bahrain’s continuous dedication in support and implementation
of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, I have the honour to submit the
Main Messages of the Kingdom of Bahrain’s Second voluntary national review
(VNR) on the implementation of the Sustainable Development Goals to be
presented at this year’s High-Level Political Forum to be held on 10-19 July 2023.

Allow me, Your Excellency, to take this opportunity to thank you and your
good offices for all the efforts taken to ensure the success of this very important
platform for the follow-up and review of sustainable development and sustainable
development goals.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Jamal Fares Alrowaiei
Ambassador
Permanent Representative

H.E. Ambassador Lachezara Stoeva
President of the United Nations Economic and Social Council
New York
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